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Welcome to the May newsletter. 
Firstly a big thank you to all of you that responded to the problems we had with the summer 
production. 

I’m very sorry not to reply to all of you that contacted me, it’s been a very hectic time at 
Huntingdon Drama Club HQ. 

Summer production 
We do have a summer production ‘Table Manners’ by Alan Ayckbourn, it is fully cast and under 
a very short (8 weeks) rehearsal period, being directed by Michael Black. 

I’m pleased to say that all the actors involved in Glengarry have got parts in it if they wanted 
one. For the full cast list and more information click here. 

The performance will be at the Medway Centre in Huntingdon on the 12 & 13 July. 

If you can help in any way please contact me. Because of constraints with the hall availability 
we will need some help to set up each night. 

The Stage Manager is Peter Welsh, Sound & Lights, Mel Pugsley and FOH Manager Marion 
Stribling. 

Play reading group 
The first reading took place, with six readers, everyone really enjoyed themselves! 

The next readings will be arranged by Lindsay Kennedy at 7.30 on the 6 June again at the 
Black Bull Brampton. Not that I’m one to start a rumour but Lindsay has asked for copies of 
California suite by Neil Simon, Lady Windermere's fan by Oscar Wilde and Donkey's years by 
Michael Frayn to look at! Email for more information. 

Club dinner 26 April Molise, St Ives 
Thirteen (yes, we’re not superstitious!) of us had a great time! We were in our own dining room, 
the conversation (and wine) flowed and the food was very good. 

Many thanks to Rebecca and Scott for organising the event and introducing so many of us to an 
excellent restaurant. 

The next club dinner will be in September. Do get in touch with me if you have an idea of where 
we could go and ideally arrange it. 

Best regards 

John Morgan 
Chair, Huntingdon Drama Club 
www.huntingdondramaclub.org.uk, www.facebook.com/HuntingdonDramaClub  

Tel: 01480 454486 Mob: 07884 162124 
  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
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